
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, December 17, 2024 12:42 PM 
Shelby Nave 

Mark Long; Jeff Bates 
RE: Request For Docket Title Change 20240145 

FILED 12/17/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 10257-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. The docket title has been updated to reflect the removal 
of the resale element. 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 9:13 AM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request For Docket Title Change 20240145 

Good morning, 

I' d like to request a title change for docket 20240145. The title in CMS says that this interconnection agreement is an 

IURC agreement, however; the cover letter on the agreement says that this agreement only contains elements of 
Unbundling and Collocation. I have reviewed the agreement and confirmed this to be true. I'd like to have the title 
changed to reflect that this is an IUC agreement and not an IURC agreement. 

Current Title: Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between Centurylink of 
Florida, Inc. and Uniti Fiber GulfCo LLC. 

ro~osed Title Chan : Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, and collocation agreement between Centurylink of 
Florida, Inc. and Uniti Fiber GulfCo LLC. 

Thanks, 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 

Tel : (850) 413-6816 
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